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Loving one another, building each other up 

 

7th June 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Book Fair 
 
We are holding our long awaited book fair in the hall from tomorrow, Wednesday 8th June 2022 to 
Monday 13th June 2022. When the fair arrives each class will have the opportunity to visit the book fair 
and look at the books that are on offer. There will be over 200 titles to choose from with prices starting at 
£2.99.  
 
The book fair will be open for parents and children to come and buy books on the follow days and times: 
 

Wednesday 8th June 2022 – 2.45 – 3.15 
Friday 10th June 2022 – 2.45 – 3.15 
Monday 13th June 2022 – 2.45 – 3.15 

 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school. 
 
Unfortunately we are only able to accept online payment for books. Payment can be made through the 
scholastic website at https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1178828 or via the QR code 
 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the book fair.  
 
Mrs Orchard 
Holly Leaves Class Teacher / English Lead 
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